June 8, 1939

Dear Jaokaon,

I am glad that my letter %o the Colunial Offloe haam
been uasful, and espeoclally that you will now be staylng
here dor a 1little longer.

I hope you will keep in touch with Btevens and prese
him to make teats of slgniflomnoe on polnts which need a
daflnite answer. It dosa ssen lmportant to find at what
point real disgorepancles exlat betwaen different modes of
making the estimatea. Certainly 1t will be & good step
to use the whole nine menths date in the same wey in whioh
the sort serles has bean used.

Youra sinoerely,



